
Ten-year-old Raheema* and her family were forced to  
flee from Myanmar to Bangladesh. Their perilous journey  
of more than a week on foot through dangerous terrain,  
is something no child should have to endure. Raheema’s  
sisters, brothers, mother and aunt came with her, but  
her father was left behind. They don’t know what has  
happened to him. 

Many refugee children suffer emotional trauma because of  
what they have witnessed, their upheaval from home and 
loved ones, and their often terrifying experiences on the journey. 

Arriving in Bangladesh with nothing but the clothes they were  
wearing, Raheema’s family were taken to a refugee camp at  
Cox’s Bazar. 

Raheema now goes to a Unicef-funded Child Friendly Space at the  
camp. In this safe space, Raheema gets clean water and food, as  
well as the chance to learn, play and receive care and support.

Unicef has been working tirelessly to provide psychosocial  
support for over 135,000 Rohingya children at Child Friendly Spaces  
in camps in Bangladesh. Over 80,000 children are also attending 
temporary learning centres that Unicef supports in the camps.

Your church community’s generosity this  
Easter can help children like Raheema. 

Raheema’s journey to a safe place

£74 could help pay  
for school supplies for at 
least 20 Rohingya children 
to continue to learn.

At school I like to study, 
I can draw pictures 
and play, those are my 
favourite things about 
school. I like studying  
the most.

EASTER  APPEAL  FOR  
CHILDREN IN  DANGER
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*Name has been changed to protect identity

Please support Unicef’s Easter funding 
appeal for those living in lack and continue 
to pray for Rohingya refugee children
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